P.R.I.C.K.

by linlawless

Someone requests an apology from the creator of 'Potter Puppet Pals.'

A Drabble

Chapter 1 of 1

Someone requests an apology from the creator of 'Potter Puppet Pals.'

Dear Mr Cicierega,

I am writing because I feel I have no choice but to register a complaint about several of the videos in the Potter Puppet Pals series. I am outraged by the injustice of your portrayal of several of my professors, especially Professor Snape and Headmaster Dumbledore. I shudder to think how other professors might appear if you continue on this path of insulting and demeaning videos.

Professor Dumbledore may seem a little eccentric sometimes, but he would never pop out of a student's cake naked! And how could you suggest that Professor Snape would even attend Neville Longbottom's birthday party – never mind that he'd ever be inebriated there! If nothing else, he'd be too worried about the possibility of Occlumency failure to relax his inhibitions in such a manner.

I feel it is only fair to put you on notice that my newly founded organization, Professors' Refuge from Internet Character Killing, plans to picket outside your headquarters daily until you apologize to Professors Snape and Dumbledore (and, while you're at it, Professor Hagrid – he's still a teacher, even if it's only Care of Magical Creatures) and remove these spurious and degrading videos from the internet.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Hermione Granger

President and Founder, P.R.I.C.K.

Written in response to SND prompt by TeaOli: A canon character (or characters) stumbles upon Potter Puppet Pals. Reactions?

www.potterpuppetpals.com

(I especially love Neville's Birthday and Trouble at Hogwarts.)

Thanks to TeaOli for the beta read and to both TeaOli and BrenaMarie for assistance with naming.

Obviously, I own neither Harry Potter nor Potter Puppet Pals ... I'm just playing.